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November 21, 2014

Kashalyn Terel Provoflagg
15414 Bammel Oaks Ct.

Houston, TX 77014

Dear Ms. Provoflagg:

Our file reflects that all requirements of the Order of the Board entered on April 7, 2014, have been
met.

You may be eligible to reinstate your nurse licensure compact privilege(s). Should you wish to do

so, you will need to complete and return the Sworn Declaration ofPrimary State ofResidence form,
a copy of which is enclosed.

Good luck in any future endeavors and should you have any questions, please contact me at( 512)
305- 7667.

Sincerely,

4/A. r1A.Z ^...

Carolyn Hudso

Monitoring Investigator
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